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BY EMAIL 

June 19, 2024 

Eric VanRuymbeke 
Sr Advisor, Leave to Construct Applications 
Enbridge Gas Inc. 
P.O Box 2001 
50 Keil Drive North 
Chatham, ON N7M 5M1 
eric.vanruymbeke@enbridge.com 

Dear Mr. VanRuymbeke:  

Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) 
Application for East Gwillimbury Community Expansion Project 
OEB File Number: EB-2023-0343 

On April 4, 2024, the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) issued Procedural Order 2, placing 
this proceeding into abeyance at the request of Enbridge Gas. Enbridge Gas cited the 
need to update the pre-filed evidence due to the omission of a section of pipeline from 
the Environmental Report (ER). In Procedural Order 2, OEB provided for Enbridge to 
file the updated evidence no later than June 21, 2024. 

On June 14, 2024, Enbridge Gas filed a letter requesting that the proceeding be held in 
abeyance until August 30, 2024, to allow for sufficient time for the Ontario Pipeline 
Coordination Committee (OPCC) to review the draft ER Addendum and provide 
comment, and for Enbridge Gas to incorporate the OPCC comments and prepare 
updated evidence.  

The OEB accepts Enbridge Gas’s request to extend the abeyance until August 30, 2024 
and to file updated evidence.  
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Please direct any questions relating to this application to case manager Arturo Lau, at 
Arturo.Lau@oeb.ca. 

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 

c:  Henry Ren, Senior Legal Counsel, henry.ren@enbridge.com  
 EGIRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com  
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